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75 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther KingJr. Blvd

St. Paul, Minnesota 55155

Senator David J. Osmek, Chair
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Policy Committee
Minnesota Senate Building, Room 2107

95 University Avenue W.

St. Paul, Minnesota 55155

Senator Gary H. Dahms, Chair
Commerce and Consumer Protection
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Minnesota Senate Building, Room 2111

95 University Avenue W.
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155

Mr. Greg Hubinger, Director
Legislative Coordinating Commission
72 State Office Building
100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.

St. Paul, Minnesota 55L55

Ms. Elizabeth Lincoln, Director
Legislative Reference Library
645 State Office Building
100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd

St. Paul, Minnesota 55155
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449 State Office Building
100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd

St. Paul, Minnesota 55155

Representative Laurie Halverson, Chair

Commerce Committee
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100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd

St. Paul, Minnesota 55155

Mr. Ryan lnman, Revisor

Office of the Revisor of Statutes
700 State Office Building
L00 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.

St. Paul, Minnesota 55155
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Dear Governor Walz, Senator Osmek, Senator Dahms, Representative

Wagenius, Representative Halverson, Director Hubinger, Director Lincoln, and Revisor Inman:

Minnesota Statutes, section 14.05, subd. 5, requires agencies to report to you by December 1 of
each year whether any of their rules are obsolete, unnecess ary, or duplicative of other state or

federal statutes or rules.

The Commission has reviewed its rules and determined that none are obsolete, unnecessary, or

duplicative of other state or federal statutes or rules.

Please let me know if I can provide fuither assistance.

Sincerely,

?

Daniel P. Wolf
Executive Secretary
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